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Dr Mark Robinson

Dear Parents / Carers,
Asymptomatic testing of students in SEND units in schools

Following the recent changes to DfE guidance that students in SEND units are encouraged
to continue to carry out asymptomatic coronavirus testing twice a week, | can confirm that
we can continue to support you and your family by providing lateral flow device (LFD) testing
kits for use at home.

LFD test kits are available from our main reception or inclusion department. If you have any
queries or would like further support to access testing kits please do not hesitate to contact
us on 01642 586262 or enquiries@bishopsgarth.outwood.com.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

/S

Mark Robinson
Head of School
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